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June 4, 2019 
Mr Nigel Wilmot 
Car # 303 
JRDC Meet #2 
 
Dear Mr Wilmot, 
 
Further to your letter of complaint dated May 30, 2019 the Competition Subcommittee (CS) requires 
clarity on the timeline mentioned therein. 
 
You have stated that the alleged contact with Car #12 occurred during MP (Modified Production) Race 
#1. You then stated that you submitted your protest and payment to Mr Larry Henriques “on my way 
to the next race.” 
 
The CS seeks clarification as to what specific race you refer to as your “next race”. This clarification is 
necessary as you entered multiple classes on the race day in question. 
 
We look forward to your timely response. 
 
Regards, 
 

 
 
Stephen Gunter 
Co-Chairman  
Competition Subcommittee 


